April 26, 2024 - Reno City Council Meeting - Item # 1.1 MUP24-00012

Wr!tten cfr Name On Behalf Of Ward Email Address Phone Number Address gupicitlnlavanetappeall Oppose Concemedy it Date
Voicemail
8 89 4 101

Written Jim and Judy Cover thecoverts@charter.net 1 Monday 04/15/2024, 8:19 AM
Written  |Jon Kelley fattire775@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/16/2024 1:32 PM
Written Mandy Hodach Ward 2 justmandym@gmail.com 267-325-6850 2650 Friesian Court 1 Wednesday 04/17/2024, 4:56 PM
Written Catherine Tolles Ward 2 tolles2018@gmail.com 831-601-3005 10450 Mine Shaft Dr. 1 Thursday 04/18/2024, 2:54 PM
Written Christian Hodach Ward 2 chodach@gmail.com 719-619-6838 2650 Friesian Court 1 Friday 04/19/2024, 6:04 AM
Written Jennifer Spade Ward 2 jenniferspade99@gmail.com 480-227-9158 9885 Cardigan Bay LN. Reno Nevada 89521 1 Friday 04/19/2024, 4:01 PM
Written |, rie Mitchell Ward2 laurie.mitchell@outlook.com 480-686-0274 |9885 Cardigan Bay LN. Reno Nevada 89521 ! Friday 04/19/2024, 4:08 PM
Written Debra Yates debyates1000@gmail.com 1 Saturday 04/20/2024 11:08 AM
Written Peggy Spence survivingreno@gmail.com 1 Sunday 04/21/2024, 8:11 AM
Written Kaitlin Russell morgankaitlin@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:02 AM
Written Kelsey Garner kelseylgarner@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:05 AM
Written Bonny Bavelas bavelas@ymail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:08 AM
Written Daniel Shedd shedd.daniel@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:10 AM
Written Lola Wei lolawei@msn.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:10 AM
Written Bethany Damonte bdamonte@nevada.unr.edu 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:12 AM
Written Adam Newton nolesgolf@hotmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:15 AM
Written Bailey Gore bgore5688@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:16 AM
Written Troy Crisco troy.crisco@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:18 AM
Written Tim Lewis timothylanelewis@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:20 AM
Written Stephanie Dement stephanie.dement@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:24 AM
Written Nathan Tripp trippjosh10@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:26 AM
Written Casey Kline cnklinel8@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:26 AM
Written Craig Ledo craig.ledo@gmail.com 925-963-9963 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:31 AM
Written Eric McNey eric.mcney.vacgpj@statefarm.com 775-300-7646 10625 Double R Blvd Suite 200 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:31 AM
Written  |Sandy Cartidge sunnysjc@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:32 AM
Written Megan Vallandingham megnicole1215@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:33 AM
Written Stephanie Mikos smikosl4@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:40 AM
Written Annie Jolly anniejolly@live.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024 11:43 AM
Written . . . y X 1

Kierra Calingaert kierra@ppg.cpa 775-473-3131 660 Sierra Rose Dr, Suite A Reno NV 89511 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:44 AM
Written Diane Mancini dmanc7772@aol.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:53 AM
Written Darryl Turner dt@darrylturnercorp.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 11:57 AM
Written Chelsea Pierce chelsea.pierce84@gmail.com 702-218-4002 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 12:07 PM
Written Andrew Goligowski andrew.goligowski@hotmail.com 775-300-5648 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 12:07 PM
Written Mia Carr miacarrl6@hotmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 12:11 PM
Written  |Amy Leggett amleggett@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 12:28 PM
Written Roger Huff roger@battlebornbullies.com 1 Morday 04/22/2024, 12:30 PM
Written Brooke Adams brook1yn23@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 12:36 PM
Written William Bowman wbowman588@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 12:38 PM
Written Eric Spratley spratnv@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 12:50 PM
Written Gary and Ginny Powel schnauzeel@hotmail.com 2725 Tobiano Drive 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 12:56 PM
Written Hanna Kang injoung@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:07 PM
Written Deedee Scott deedeescott@gmail.com 1 Morday 04/22/2024, 1:08 PM
Written Michala Parker michalaparker@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:09 PM
Written Carl Baker hellogoodbye12345@icloud.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:14 PM
Written Del Nordby del@cds-inc.net 707-484-5338 880 S Center Street, Reno, NV 8950 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:19 PM
Written Stewart Tatem sirptatem@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:21 PM
Written Juli Abbott julesa92 @gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:23 PM
Written Lisa Hedaria walkbyfaithnow@yahoo.com 775-338-3557 10775 Cordero Dr, Reno NV 89521 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:32 PM
Written Cody Holland hollandmc@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:33 PM
Written Sarah Perlich brandonsarahp@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:36 PM
Written Katelyn Parsons katelyn _parsons@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:35 PM
Written Richard Berman rberman@dicksonrealty.com 775-800-5032 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:38 PM
Written Daniela Briseno bellezza227 @gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:40 PM
Written Insuk Lauer ilauer@comstockins.com 775-853-9424 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 12:47 PM
Written Zach Madison zachary.madison@cgimotion.com 775-882-3422 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:51 PM
Written Kari Duff karidufff@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024 1:52 PM
Written Marilee Brodie marileebrodie@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:56 PM
Written Young Kim junimsaranghayoo@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 1:57 PM
Written Laura Harting laura.r.harting@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024 1:58 PM
Written Roger Chris O Sullivan rchrisosullivan@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:08 PM
Written Lilian Estrada slilianu@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:12 PM
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Written Aaron Meier ameierl6@yahoo.com 775-685-6383 10670 Copper Lake Drive 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:14 PM
Written Kevin & Nicole Jones kevicolejones@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:16 PM
Written Daren McCammon sailrmac@gmail.com 510-673-2556 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:26 PM
Written Scott Witter switter015@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:37 PM
Written Lori Sandoval sandoval4@sbcglobal.net 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:40 PM
Written Anthony Shelton shelton775@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:47 PM
Written Amber Brown ahappylittlefamily@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:52 PM
Written Beth Hemmila bethhemmila@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 2:53 PM
Written Nicole Baranowski nbski2012@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 3:21 PM
Written Jessica Hampton lljessica@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 3:23 PM
Written Valerie & Hershel Manson vmanson2@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 3:25 PM
Written Michael Kadenacy mkadenacy@bonvillc.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 3:55 PM
Written | Michael and Laura Murphy michaeljamesmurphy@me.com 408-674-0495 10885 Pentwater Dr Reno NV 89521 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 4:32 PM
Written Armando Gonzales mtbmando@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 4:42 PM
Written Kristin Eliasen kristin.eliasen@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 5:07 PM
Written Tiffany Nelson tiffanynelson926 @hotmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 5:43 PM
Written Scott and Lori Reineck slreineck@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 6:30 PM
Written Gina Corbelli ginagirl283@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 7:08 PM
Written Judi Kolada jekola51@aol.com 603-545-5108 Monday 04/22/2024, 7:45 PM
Written Dan Gunderson dgundyll@yahoo.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 7:53 PM
Written Gary Arthur garyarthurl@aol.com 13357 Crest Valley Drive 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 8:23 PM
Written Alyssa Holland alyssalholland@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 8:24 PM
Written Jeremy Stratton Ward 2 Jeremy.stratton@gmail.com 925-457-5944 2640 Mule Cir Monday 04/22/2024, 8:40 PM
Written Charles Hammond chuckandteri@msn.com 206-790-8455 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 8:55 PM
Written Carolyn Abbott caabbot2@asu.edu 1 Monday 04/22/2024,9:11 PM
Written Kim Bird kimbird775@gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 9:34 PM
Written David Mackie singlebarrel@icloud.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 9:34 PM
Written Jennifer Gentry South Reno Athletic Club jen@southrac.com 9393 Gateway Drive Reno NV 89521 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 10:02 PM
Written Daree Williams 10205 Country Circle Monday 04/22/2024

Written Ryan Noel rknoel27 @gmail.com 1 Monday 04/22/2024, 10:16 PM
Written Terry Harrington terriharrington6@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 6:19 AM
Written John Gates P.E. john.w.gates@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 6:21 AM
Written Al Cartlidge alcpag84@gmail.com 775-750-1213 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 6:29 AM
Written Randall York randy@renowx.net 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 7:21 AM
Written Ciynthia Weller albee47115@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 7:35 AM
Written Stephanie Lindahl stephplindahl@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 7:48 AM
Written Darlene Smokey dleighsmokey22 @gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 8:22 AM
Written | Tiffany Wells tfnyhines@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 8:23 AM
Written Leslie Cornelius lacornelius@hotmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 8:35 AM
Written Cody F. McElroy DDS Reno Dental Associates mcelroycody@yahoo.com 775-786-3475 475 Kirman Avenue Reno, NV 89502 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 9:01 AM
Written Ranae Schlinkert rrschlinkert@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 9:05 AM
Written Erin Brown Ward 2 erinb13@gmail.com 208-941-0208 2650 Vitoria Ct. Reno, NV 89521 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 9:31 AM
Written Ashley Fontaine smashleyjanel@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 9:35 AM
Written Diane Thompson diane.thompson1026@gmail.com 925-699-1422 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 9:38 AM
Written Michelle Zugel zugelfam@yahoo.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 9:40 AM
Written Beth and Mike Schuler beth@renoseven.com 775-842-8656 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 9:55 AM
Written Michelle Larson mralarson@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 10.00 AM
Written William Murphy murphy.w1952@att.net 408-981-5988 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 11:51 AM
Written Shelly Dunbar sdunbar@commcap.com 702-423-7712 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024 10:37 AM
Written Shirley Ellis shirley.fran@outlook.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 10:48 AM
Written Dana Reed dana.reedster@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024 10:52 AM
Written Laura Hish laurahish@yahoo.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 11:16 AM
Written Dee Walter deehappy7@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 11:39 AM
Written Nick Butler nickbutler@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 11:39 AM
Written Kealoha Yoshioka prestony@me.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 11:45 AM
Written Eileen Thomas ethomas0826@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 12:35 PM
Written Steven Evans coyote.evans@gmail.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 1:11 PM
Written Katherine Ramsey katherine@ramseyforassembly.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 1:48 PM
Written Ed Mckiddie ed.mckiddie@sncorp.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 1:58 PM
Written Frank and Shaun DeSimone frank@dbl-d-ranch.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 2:01 PM
Written Richard Harger Ward 2 rharger@calbears.com 775-943-9123 2655 Colmar Ct, Reno, NV 89521 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 3:09 PM
Written Judi Kolada jekola51@aol.com 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 3:13 PM
Written David Wigness davidwigness@att.net 1 Tuesday 04/23/2024, 3:31 PM
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4/23/24, 11:16 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support Life Church MUP24-00012

Al Cartlidge <alcpa84@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 6:29 AM

To:Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>;Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert
<EbertM@reno.gov>;Martinez@reno.gov <Martinez@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus
<BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese <reesed@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am wri?ng to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been

a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional

community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has
approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendations and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
School.

Regards,

Al Cartlidge Ill
775-750-1213

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 10:14 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Alyssa Holland <alyssalholland@gmail.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 8:24 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been
a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additional
community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has
approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
School.

Regards,

Alyssa Holland
(775) 762-8299

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 9:43 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Armando Gonzales <mtbmando@yahoo.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 4:42 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

I am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been
a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additional
community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has
approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
School.

Regards,

Armando Gonzales

Sent from my iPhone

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 12:16 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Ashley Fontaine <smashleyjane1@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 9:35 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. |
strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church
Primary School.

Regards,
Ashley Fontaine

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 12:26 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School MUP24-00012

Beth Schuler <Beth@renoseven.com>

Tue 4/23/2024 9:55 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;MarnezM@reno.gov

<MarnezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>
Cc:Mike Schuler <mike@renoseven.com>

Reno City Council Members

Please support the Life Church Primary School project. We have attended Life Church since its inception. The
church has always had the mission to support our local community. The new school will continue to do this.
Giving families options in todays world is very important and being a social media person all | do is read about
families in South Reno looking for options. We already have an extensive before and after school program that is
typically full. This shows support for the community at large. We have worked with the City staff to address
concerns of the community as we are a member of the community. | know you have a lot on your plate so | will
not list all the great things the church does for the community but am happy to answer any questions. Thank you
for your service to Reno and thank you in advance for approving the Life Church Primary School.

Beth and Mike Schuler

Elizabeth “Beth” Schuler
Monroe-Schuler Foundation
Beth@renoseven.com
775-852-3427 office
775-842-8656 cell

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 10:35 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Carolyn Abbott <caabbot2@asu.edu>
Mon 4/22/2024 9:11 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert
<EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writng to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church
has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will
provide additonal community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. |
understand that City staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address
any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendtion
and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Regards,

Carolyn

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 10:33 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012) Reno City Council Members:

Charles Hammond <chuckandteri@msn.com>

Mon 4/22/2024 8:55 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

| live in the Damonte Ranch area in South Reno near Life Church. | have lived in this neighborhood for

nearly 7 years. | wish to express my support for the proposed school which | believe will be a great
addition for families in South Reno. The people of Life Church are great neighbors offering community

benefits like free Easter egg hunts for several hundred children in the neighborhood, 4th of July fireworks
viewing with free food and games and serving the teachers and staff at Damonte Ranch High School.

When Life Church built a new gymnasium/auditorium several years ago, they were very respectful to the
neighborhood and environment, and we can trust them to do things the right way.

| understand that City of Reno staff has already approved this project with appropriate conditions that
will more than satisfy the concerns of myself and my fellow neighbors. | ask and encourage you to
approve the proposed Life Church Primary School request.

Best regards,

Chuck Hammond
206-790-8455

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 11:38 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Cody McElroy <mcelroycody@yahoo.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 9:01 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been a valuable
member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additional community resources and
benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has approved of the project with appropriate
conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff’'s recommendation
and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Regards,

Cody F. McElroy DDS
Reno Dental Associates
475 Kirman Avenue
Reno, NV 89502
Phone: (775) 786-3473
Fax: (775) 786-3608
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

albee47115@gmail.com <albee47115@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 7:35 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church.
Life Church has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community, and the

proposed school will provide additional community resources and benéefits to the

families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has approved of the project
with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff’'s recommendation and approve the proposed Life

Church Primary School.
Regards,
Cynthia Weller
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4/23/24, 10:08 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Dan Gunderson <dgundy11@yahoo.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 7:53 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <Brekhus)@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;MartinezM@reno.gov
<MartinezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Cc:David Pretlove <dave®@lifechurchreno.com>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been
a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additional
community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has
approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
School.

Sincerely,

Dan, Tracye and Jordan Gunderson

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 1:32 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Dana Reed <dana.reedster@gmail.com>

Tue 4/23/2024 10:52 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert
<EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>;MartinezM@reno.gov <MartinezM@reno.gov>

Dear Reno City Council Members:

I am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. My daughter attends
Life Church's school break program, Basecamp, when school is not in session. | can attest that the
leadership of Life Church cares deeply about the neighborhood, city, and beyond and leads its
congregation and pre-school attendees and families to do the same. When Life Church moved into
the neighborhood, they prepared welcome baskets for neighbors and delivered them, with the heart
of building community and being good neighbors. | know they have reached out where neighbors
have expressed concern to address their concerns. They look for practical needs of those around them
and see what they can do to meet those needs.

| understand that City staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any
neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve
the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Regards,

Dana Reed
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4/23/24, 11:26 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Life Church Academy

Darlene Smokey <dleighsmokey22 @gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 8:22 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
addi?onal community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff has approved of the project with appropriate condi?ons to address any neighborhood concerns. |
strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommenda?on and approve the proposed Life Church
Primary School.

Respectfully,

Darlene L. Smokey

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 10:40 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

David Mackie <singlebarrel@icloud.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 9:34 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Dear Reno City Council Members,

| am reaching out to voice my strong support for the establishment of the new primary school at Life
Church, a cornerstone in the Damonte Ranch community. This institution not only stands as a testament
to our collective commitment to education but also promises to bring substantial resources and benefits
to the families of southeast Reno.

It is my understanding that city staff have thoroughly reviewed and endorsed this project, setting forth
conditions to mitigate any potential concerns from our neighborhood. Their endorsement speaks
volumes about the project's alignment with our community's needs and standards.

| wholeheartedly urge you to consider their recommendations and grant your approval for the Life
Church Primary School. This decision will mark a significant step forward in enriching our community
and fostering educational opportunities for our children.

Warm regards,

David Mackie

Sent from my Mac
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4/23/24, 3:51 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

David Wigness <davidwigness@att.net>

Tue 4/23/2024 3:31 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members: | am writing to express my support for the proposed primary
school at Life Church. Life Church has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch
community and the proposed school will provide additonal community resources and benefits to
the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has approved of the project with
appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to
uphold City staff’s recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Regards,
David Wigness
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4/23/24, 1:39 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP 24-00012)

Dee Walter <deehappy7@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 11:39 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff have approved the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. |
strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church
Primary School.

Regards,

Dee Walter

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 12:19 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Diane Thompson <diane.thompson1026@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 9:38 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life
Church has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed
school will provide additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast
Reno.

| understand that City staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to

address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's
recommended on and approve the proposed Life Church Primary school!

Best regards
Diane Thompson
925.699.1422

~Enhancing the Lives of Those we Touch by Helping People reach their Goals!~
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4/23/24, 2:04 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Ed McKiddie <ed.mckiddie@sncorp.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 1:58 PM
To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese

<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <Brekhus)@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;MartinezM@reno.gov
<MartinezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been a
valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additional community
resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has approved of the project
with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff’s
recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

I've been a Life Church member for over 15 years. Reno is better off the more that the church is allowed to
participate in the community.

Best Regards,
Ed McKiddie

Sparks, NV
775-247-8269
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Re: Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Eileen Thomas <ethomas0826@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 12:35 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members: | am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been a valuable member
of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide addi?onal community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. |
understand that City staff have approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to
uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Regards,

Eileen Thomas

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 12:02 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

City Council Comment received from Erin Brown

Mikki Huntsman <HuntsmanM@reno.gov>
Tue 4/23/2024 9:31 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Contact Info:

Name:

Erin Brown
Commenting_on behalf of:

Ward #:

Ward 2

Email Address:
erinb13@gmail.com

Phone Number:

2089410208

Address:

2650 Vitoria Ct. Reno, NV 89521

A new comment has been submitted for the Reno City Council Meeting held on: 2024-04-24.

Section:
C Items - Public Hearing Items

Item:
| won't be able to attend the meeting.

Position:
In opposition

Are they speaking in person?
No, | am submitting a written comment only.

If no, enter comments below:
I am very much opposed to the Life Church School due to safety concerns and traffic.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS:
By checking the "Yes" below, you agree that all the information above is true and accurate. For additional information, please refer to the agenda for today's
meeting.

Yes

By checking the "Yes" below, you understand, acknowledge, and expressly agree that: (1) all information submitted by you will be entered into the public
record, made available for public inspection, and freely disseminated without restriction,; and, (2) any contact, personal, financial, or medical information
intentionally or inadvertently submitted by you will not be maintained in a confidential manner, or subsequently exempted from public inspection.

Yes

Do you wish to sign-up for Reno Connect e-newsletters?

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtINGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/2
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Reno Connect is the best way to stay informed about the latest news and updates from the City of Reno. We'll never share your email address with third-party
persons, companies or organizations. Visit www.Reno.Gov/RenoConnect to view all newsletter topic lists.

Yes
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4/23/24, 2:06 PM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

frank dbl-d-ranch.com <frank@dbl-d-ranch.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 2:01 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;TaylorK@reno.go <TaylorK@reno.go>

Reno City Council Members:

I am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional

community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has
approved the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
School.

Regards,

Frank and Shaun DeSimone
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4/23/24, 10:12 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

garyarthur1@aol.com <garyarthur1@aol.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 8:23 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>

Hello,
I live at 13357 Crest Valley Drive in Reno.

Please allow Life Church to open a school at their facility in South Reno. They are a very fine
organization and a great asset to Reno.

Thank you for the work you do,

Gary Arthur
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4/23/24, 10:01 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

(No subject)

ginagirl283@gmail.com <ginagirl283@gmail.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 7:08 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

I am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been
a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additional
community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has
approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
School.

Regards,

Gina Corbelli

Sent from my iPhone

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtNGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/1



4/23/24, 10:44 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Jennifer Gentry <jen@southrac.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 10:02 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Dear Reno City Council Members,

| am writing you IN SUPPORT of the proposed primary school at Life Church. Our son has been
attending Kindergarten this year at LCA and we are grateful we've been able to do so. Our son is so
loved, cared for, and learning so much. Life Church has been a huge part of this community
specifically in South Reno. There IS a need for a school like this in the area as there is nothing like it
and nothing that compares to what we want for our son to continue through to 8th grade.

From what we understand the City Staff has already approved this project, and we strongly encourage
(BEG) you to uphold the City Staff's recommendations and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
School.

Thank you for your time,

Jennifer Gentry
South Reno Athletic Club
Owner
775.853.4050
9393 Gateway Drive
Reno, NV 89521
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City Council Comment received from Jeremy Stratton

Mikki Huntsman <HuntsmanM@reno.gov>
Mon 4/22/2024 8:40 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Contact Info:

Name:

Jeremy Stratton
Commenting_on behalf of:
none

Ward #:

Ward 2

Email Address:
Jeremy.stratton@gmail.com
Phone Number:

(925) 457-5944

Address:

2640 Mule Cir

A new comment has been submitted for the Reno City Council Meeting held on: 2024-04-24.

Section:
C Items - Public Hearing Items

Item:
MUP24-00012.

Position:
No position stated - Concerned or Neutral

Are they speaking in person?
No, | am submitting a written comment only.

If no, enter comments below:

| am a home owner who is directly affected by the expansion of Life Church. While | am not against the
proposal as a whole, | can say | have legitimate concerns and | hope, like my neighbors also do, Life
Church takes them seriously to minimize discomfort and long lasting negative impacts on community
members and neighbors. My main concern will be the extra lighting necessary for the parking lot area
to the east. Height and quantity, type and duration could have a very long lasting damages if not
considered properly. As a home owner who has a two story house it becomes even more problematic
with view impacts and general privacy concerns. My wife and | bought this home to raise our children
in because of the quiet neighborhood, the beautiful views both in the day and the evening. The lights
that are coming from Damonte Ranch High School already has around the clock light pollution,
adding this could double it and have it shining through our windows all-night every night. Secondly,
and a public health matter to consider is, the traffic situation in both the everyday situation and in the
event of an emergency. Currently when the high school gets out it takes 40 mins to clear all the traffic.
Since Rio Wrangler only runs North/South adding the elementary school, which gets out at roughly an

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/PublicComment@reno.gov/inbox/id/AAQKADgwOTFhZjkwLTJiODAtINGM50S 1hNjI3LWU4YzUwY2QzMDMwYQAQ... 1/2
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hour later, another 40 minutes off traffic will occur. Also during construction there will be that added
traffic. Now lets consider adding in a wildfire emergency and you account for all the current home
owners and the expansion of another 80 homes that are being proposed and you have recipe for
disaster. There are only a couple of ways out of this subdivision. My third concern is the construction
phase disruption. Now | know this is temporary but | hope a precautions are taken to minimize the
dust, hours of operation of both personnel and generators, equipment and trucks as well as night time
activities and security. Please understand there have been many good things about living next to a
church and schools, both have done many great things for the community and other than some minor
inconveniences in the past, | have been happy to have them as neighbors. | just ask for proper over
site and restrictions to help mitigate, or even change, negative impacts be put in place and enforced if
this project moves forward. Thank you for your consideration. Jeremy and Amie Stratton

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS:
By checking the "Yes" below, you agree that all the information above is true and accurate. For additional information, please refer to the agenda for today's
meeting.

Yes

By checking the "Yes" below, you understand, acknowledge, and expressly agree that: (1) all information submitted by you will be entered into the public
record, made available for public inspection, and freely disseminated without restriction,; and, (2) any contact, personal, financial, or medical information
intentionally or inadvertently submitted by you will not be maintained in a confidential manner, or subsequently exempted from public inspection.

Yes

Do you wish to sign-up for Reno Connect e-newsletters?

Reno Connect is the best way to stay informed about the latest news and updates from the City of Reno. We’'ll never share your email address with third-party

persons, companies or organizations. Visit www.Reno.Gov/RenoConnect to view all newsletter topic lists.

No
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4/23/24, 11:03 AM Mail - Public Comment - CC - Outlook

Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

john.w.gates@gmail.com <john.w.gates@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 6:21 AM
To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese

<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <Brekhus)@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;MartinezM@reno.gov
<MartinezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Dear Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my strong support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been a
valuable member of Reno and the surrounding communities.

This is a highly desirable and much-needed option. It is arguably in one of the best locations on an existing well-
developed parkway with an existing adjacent school zone.

This proposed school will provide additional and alternative community resources and benefits to families
throughout Reno.

| understand that City staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood

concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff’s recommending and approve the proposed Life Church
Primary School.

Respectfully,

John Gates, P.E.
Reno, Nevada 89521
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Re: Life Church Primary School MUP24-00012 Public Hearing April 24,2024

Judi Kolada <jekola51@aol.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 3:13 PM
To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Today | remembered one more issue that is of concern. Both times that there has been construction behind us dirt fills
our window frames through our screens and requires us to keep windows and doors closed to prevent layers of dirt in
the house. The outside of our house required increased power washings as well. If this project is allowed to go
through | can only hope the area will be regularly wet down by water trucks, and that construction will be completed in
the shortest amount of time possible.

| respect the desire of the congregation to provide this school but feel they must be considerate of the neighbors'
wishes for peaceful enjoyment of their properties.

Thank you for your attention to this additional concern,
Judi Kolada

On Tuesday, April 23, 2024 at 10:06:42 AM PDT, Public Comment - CC <publiccomment@reno.gov> wrote:
HiJudi,

Thank you for your comments. They will be sent to the Reno City Council for review and will be part of the official record.

*Please note, for consistency in record keeping please email all future comments to Publiccomment@reno.gov.

Take care!

City Clerk's Office

City Clerk (775) 334-2030

1 East First Street, 2nd Floor Reno, NV 89501
cityclerk@reno.gov

Take care,

From: Judi Kolada <jekola51@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2024 7:45 PM

To: Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Cc: Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>; Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>
Subject: Life Church Primary School MUP24-00012 Public Hearing April 24,2024

As one of the homeowners who live directly east of this property at 2620 Mule Circle, | have the following concerns
that need to be addressed:

1. Traffic:

A. Drop off and pick up traffic should be kept out of neighboring streets, i.e. Desert Way, Gold Mine Drive, and Mule
Circle.

B. Traffic control guards should be at the intersections of McCauley, Desert Way, and Rio Wrangler to assure traffic
flows steadily, especially in case of emergency. We currently deal with long waits due to Damonte Ranch High School
traffic.

2. So that the "quality of life" that we have come to greatly appreciate can continue:

A: Loud outdoor activities such as concerts and sports should be limited to the Rio Wrangler side of the building and
adhere to reasonable hours. Of course, 7pm every night would be ideal so that we could continue to enjoy quiet
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evening relaxation. We already have to close up our house when summer concerts have been too loud to hear our
music or tv.

B: Parking lot lighting should conform to area "night sky" brightness limitations and should not shine into our homes.

C. The parking area behind our homes should be monitored, and possibly gated overnight, to discourage it's use for
unscheduled, possibly disturbing, gatherings.

D. Buildings should be sited so as to not obscure the views we moved here for. | wake up every morning and look
out my window and over the wall with thanksgiving for all the beauty of the mountains that | see and appreciate. |
consider it very important for my mental health.

Thank you very much for your attention to these concerns,
Judi Kolada

jekola51@aol.com

603-545-5108

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it may contain confidential
information that is also legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the information
contained in or attached to this transmission is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately
notify the sender and immediately destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any
manner. Thank you.
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Katherine Ramsey <katherine@ramseyforassembly.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 1:48 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members

I am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church
has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community for many years. Now, with a
new branch in Carson City, they are quickly showing their worth here in the capital, also. The
proposed school will provide additional community resources and benefits to the families of
southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has approved the project with appropriate
conditions to address any neighborhood concerns.

| strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life
Church Primary School.

Sincerely,

Katherine Ramsey
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Kealoha Yoshioka <prestony@me.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 11:45 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <Brekhus)@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;MartinezM@reno.gov
<MartinezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been a
valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additional community
resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has approved of the project
with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff’s
recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Regards,

Preston Yoshioka
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Life Christian Academy

Kim Bird <kimbird775@gmail.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 9:34 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Subject: Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Reno City Council Members:

I am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff has already approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood
concerns.

| strongly encourage you to uphold the City staff's recommendations and approve the proposed Life
Church Primary School.
Regards,

Kimberly Bird
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Kristin Eliasen <kristin.eliasen@gmail.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 5:07 PM

To:Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>
Cc:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Dear Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. |
strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church
Primary School.

Warmest Regards,

Kristin
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012) Reno City Council Members:

Laura Hish <laurahish@yahoo.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 11:16 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been a
valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additional community
resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has approved of the project
with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff’s
recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Regards,
Laura Hish
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Support the Life Church Primary School

Leslie Cornelius <lacornelius@hotmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 8:35 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

I am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. |
strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church
Primary School.

Regards

Leslie Cornelius
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Support for LifeChurch Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Michael Murphy <michaeljamesmurphy@me.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 4:32 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

My wife and | are new to Reno having moved here on December 1, 2023. We have already become endeared
to Reno and especially the South Reno area where we reside. We have also found a wonderful community at
our church, LifeChurch, and have witnessed first hand the positive impact it is having on families across Reno.

| am writing to express my support of the proposed primary school at LifeChurch. | understand that
LifeChurch has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community, and the proposed school will
provide additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff has approved of the project with appropriate condiions to address any neighborhood concerns. |
strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed LifeChurch Primary
School.

Warm Regard,
Michael and Laura Murphy
10885 Pentwater Dr

Reno, NV 89521
m: 408-674-0495
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Life church primary school

Michelle Larson <mr4larson@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 10:00 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
addi?onal community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff has approved of the project with appropriate condi?ons to address any neighborhood concerns. |
strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommenda?on and approve the proposed Life Church
Primary school.

Best regards,

Michelle Larson
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Michelle Zugel <zugelfam@yahoo.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 9:40 AM
To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members: | am writng to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church.
Life Church has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additonal community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno.

| understand that City staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditons to address any neighborhood
concerns.

| strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendaton and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
school.

Thank you Regards,
Michelle Zugel
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Subject: Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Nick Butler <nickbutler@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 11:39 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:
| am a current 8th Grade math teacher here in Reno/Sparks, and as a teacher | am letting you know |
fully support Life Churches plan for a primary school in South Reno. Life Church has positively
impacted my family and the community near Damonte Ranch and the proposed school will only
continue to provide options and extra support for the community.
| heard that City Staff has approved of the project with conditions to address for neighborhood
concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed

Life Church Primary School.

| know many of you read many of these public comments, and | appreciate your work on the counsel
and the research you put into making all your decisions for our city.

Thanks for all you do,

Nick Butler
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Subject: Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Rachel Schlinkert <rrschlinkert@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 9:05 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <Brekhus)@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;MartinezM@reno.gov
<MartinezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Dear Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church.Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community, and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff have approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns.
| strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life
Church Primary School.

Regards,
Ranae Schlinkert
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Subject: Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

randy@renowx.net <randy@renowx.net>
Tue 4/23/2024 7:21 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Cc:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members: | am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church.
Life Church has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has
approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage

you to uphold City staff’s recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School. Regards

Randall York
Reno, NV.

randy@renowx.net
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City Council Comment received from Richard Harger

Mikki Huntsman <HuntsmanM@reno.gov>
Tue 4/23/2024 3:09 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Contact Info:

Name:

Richard Harger
Commenting_on behalf of:

Ward #:

Ward 2

Email Address:
rharger@calbears.com

Phone Number:

775-943-9123

Address:

2655 Colmar Ct, Reno, NV 89521

A new comment has been submitted for the Reno City Council Meeting held on: 2024-04-24.

Section:
C Items - Public Hearing Items

Item:
Appeal for MUP24-0012 Life Church .

Position:
In opposition

Are they speaking in person?
Yes, | will check-in with the City Clerk upon arrival.

If no, enter comments below:

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS:
By checking the "Yes" below, you agree that all the information above is true and accurate. For additional information, please refer to the agenda for today's
meeting.

Yes

By checking the "Yes" below, you understand, acknowledge, and expressly agree that: (1) all information submitted by you will be entered into the public
record, made available for public inspection, and freely disseminated without restriction,; and, (2) any contact, personal, financial, or medical information
intentionally or inadvertently submitted by you will not be maintained in a confidential manner, or subsequently exempted from public inspection.

Yes

Do you wish to sign-up for Reno Connect e-newsletters?
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Reno Connect is the best way to stay informed about the latest news and updates from the City of Reno. We'll never share your email address with third-party

persons, companies or organizations. Visit www.Reno.Gov/RenoConnect to view all newsletter topic lists.

No
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Ryan Noel <rknoel27@gmail.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 10:16 PM

To:Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;
martinezm@reno.gov <martinezm@reno.gov>;Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. |
strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church
Primary School.

With undying passion,

Ryan Noel
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MUP24-00012 Life Church Support

scott reineck <slreineck@yahoo.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 6:30 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been a
valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additonal community
resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has approved of the project
with appropriate conditons to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff’s
recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Regards,

Scott and Lori Reineck
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Shelly Dunbar <sdunbar@commcap.com>

Tue 4/23/2024 10:37 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese <reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <Brekhus)@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr
<DuerrN@reno.gov>;MartnezM@reno.gov <MartnezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writng to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community
and the proposed school will provide additonal community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. My children go to school there now and we
absolutely love the school and the new design. | understand that City staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditons to address any neighborhood
concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Thanks,

Shelly Dunbar
C O M M C A P Senior Vice President

ADVISORS

sdunbar@commcap.com
Office: (775) 345-3659
Mobile: (702) 423-7712

00600 Reno, NV 89811

commcap.com

***Please note my email address has changed***
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Shirley Ellis <shirley.fran@outlook.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 10:48 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;Mar?nezM@reno.gov <Mar?
nezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has
been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community, and the proposed school will provide
additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City
staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. |
strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church
Primary School.

Regards,

Shirley Ellis.

Get Outlook for iOS
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Steph Lindahl <stephplindahl@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 7:48 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <Brekhus)@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;MartinezM@reno.gov
<MartinezM@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

| am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church
has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will
provide additional community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. |
understand that City staff has approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address
any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendations
and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Best,

Stephanie Lindahl
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Life Church school proposal

coyote <coyote.evans@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 1:11 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

City Council Members:

I am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church.
Life Church has been a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the
proposed school will provide addi?onal community resources and benefits to the
families of southeast Reno. I understand that City staff has approved of the project
with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. I strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff’s recommendations and approve the proposed
Life Church Primary School.

As a 30 year Nevada resident our schools have continued to languish at the bottom
levels nationally. It is time to try something in addition to current practices. Thank
you.

Regards,

Steven Evans
Resident Caramela Ranch Regency

Reinvent yourself, the plan will change.
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Life Church primary school

Terri Harrington <terriharrington6@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 6:19 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Subject: Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012) Reno City Council Members:

I am wri?ng to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been
a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide addi?onal
community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has
approved of the project with appropriate condi?ons to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff's recommenda?on and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
School.

Regards,Terri Harrington

Sent from my iPad
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Tiffany Nelson <tiffanynelson926@hotmail.com>
Mon 4/22/2024 5:43 PM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Reno City Council Members:

I am writing to express my support for the proposed primary school at Life Church. Life Church has been
a valuable member of the Damonte Ranch community and the proposed school will provide additional
community resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has
approved of the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly
encourage you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary
School.

Regards,

Tiffany Nelson
Sent from my iPhone
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Support for Life Church Primary School (MUP24-00012)

Tiffany Hines <tfnyhines@gmail.com>
Tue 4/23/2024 8:23 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>;Hillary Schieve <SchieveH@reno.gov>;Devon Reese
<reesed@reno.gov>;Jenny Brekhus <BrekhusJ@reno.gov>;Naomi Duerr <DuerrN@reno.gov>;martinezm@reno.gov
<martinezm@reno.gov>;Meghan Ebert <EbertM@reno.gov>;Kathleen Taylor <TaylorK@reno.gov>

Dear Reno City Council Members (and our great Mayor!),

| am joining several of my community members to express my support for the proposed primary
school addition to our Life Church Reno campus. Life Church has been a valuable member of Reno,
and the Damonte Ranch community, and the proposed school will provide additional community
resources and benefits to the families of southeast Reno. | understand that City staff has approved of
the project with appropriate conditions to address any neighborhood concerns. | strongly encourage
you to uphold City staff's recommendation and approve the proposed Life Church Primary School.

Kindest Regards,

Tiffany Wells
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City Council Comment received from William Murphy

Mikki Huntsman <HuntsmanM@reno.gov>
Tue 4/23/2024 11:51 AM

To:Public Comment - CC <PublicComment@reno.gov>

Contact Info:

Name:

William Murphy
Commenting_on behalf of:

Ward #:

Ward 2

Email Address:
murphy.w1952@att.net

Phone Number:

4089815988

Address:

3020 Bull Rider Dr, Reno, NV 89521

A new comment has been submitted for the Reno City Council Meeting held on: 2024-04-24.

Section:
C Items - Public Hearing Items

Item:
[.1.

Position:
In opposition

Are they speaking in person?
No, | am submitting a written comment only.

If no, enter comments below:

Please do NOT approve this project. On school days Rio Wrangler is backed up from Steamboat Pkwy
to south of Damonte High School. There is a pre-school operation already existing at Life Church, and
many of the people dropping off students run the stop sign exiting their parking lot. The addition of a
primary school will make the traffic problem exponentially worse on school days. The is no way to
alleviate this huge traffic problem, and the grid lock doubles in size if this project is approved.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS:

By checking the "Yes" below, you agree that all the information above is true and accurate. For additional information, please refer to the agenda for today's
meeting.

Yes

By checking the "Yes" below, you understand, acknowledge, and expressly agree that: (1) all information submitted by you will be entered into the public

record, made available for public inspection, and freely disseminated without restriction,; and, (2) any contact, personal, financial, or medical information
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intentionally or inadvertently submitted by you will not be maintained in a confidential manner, or subsequently exempted from public inspection.

Yes

Do you wish to sign-up for Reno Connect e-newsletters?

Reno Connect is the best way to stay informed about the latest news and updates from the City of Reno. We'll never share your email address with third-party

persons, companies or organizations. Visit www.Reno.Gov/RenoConnect to view all newsletter topic lists.

No
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